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Following National Offer Day, we are delighted that thirty offers were made for our first Reception class 

at Alder Grove.  Once parents confirm acceptance of their offer to their local authority, all schools will 

be issued with a list of contact details for Reception classes 2020.  Many of our families have also con-

firmed acceptance directly with Alder Grove and we know that a FaceBook group has already been 

set up for you to join. 

 

Your child is going to have a very special part in the history of this school, as a member of the first cohort 

at Alder Grove. This group will play a key part in shaping the foundations on which we build our school. 

You as parents will  play a  role in the development of the school  with opportunities to stand for election 

as a parent governors on the local governing body, to support the PTA as well as becoming ambassa-

dors for the school and helping us live out the values we wish to put at the centre of all we do.  

 

As we get closer to September, we are pleased to share an image of the Alder Grove uniform.  The tie, 

teal coloured garments and book bags will be available to order from the school 

and the black trousers, skirts and shoes can be purchased from local stores. We con-

tinue with our recruitment schedule and look forward to introducing you to our new-

ly appointed members of staff.  In terms of transition, we will be in touch with you to 

confirm the induction timetable and processes.  Nursery parents will have already 

received online registration forms and once we have the confirmed list from the lo-

cal authority, Reception parents will be directed to the online registration process 

for school children.  

 

Staff at Alder Grove will be using the website and our twitter account, @aldergrove3 

to post updates so please follow us and check the website for our latest develop-

ments.  

 

Until then, keep safe and look after yourselves. 

 

Mr P Theobald  

Admissions 2020                                                       

You can still apply for places in the Nursery 

for September 2020. Please follow the link 

for more information: https://

www.aldergroveprimary.org/admissions 

@aldergrove3 
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